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The City of La Crosse Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Department is requesting the use of the 
southeast portion of parcel 17-50256-10, currently leased to City Brewery, for the expansion of 
boat launch parking and overflow from the three Carroll softball fields. The addition of the third 
softball field and the increasing popularity of boating have created a need for additional parking in 
this area and the best way to accommodate the needs of our customers is to increase the 
available parking inventory.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim Flottmeyer 
Parks, Forestry, Building and Grounds  
Project Specialist 
608-789-7559 
City of La Crosse  
Parks and Recreation 
http://www.cityoflacrosse.org/parks 
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